BOARD REPORT September 2017 BOWE SCHOOL

Principal: Ryan Caltabiano

ADMINISTRATION:

• Staff Evaluations in June

Tenured Certified Staff	0
Non-Tenured Certified Staff	0
Non-Certified Staff	0

COMMITTEE MEETINGS:

- Bowe held a New Teacher Orientation on August 24th to update the 7 new staff members that were hired on policy, procedures, and curriculum.
- Bowe held a voluntary planning session for teachers to prepare for the school year. 24 teachers attended the work session for two hours to plan.

INSTRUCTION:

• Mrs. Sochor, Mr. Caltabiano, Mrs. Marchese, Mrs. Sheridan, and Mr. Preston held a common planning meeting on September 12th to review curriculum for Math and ELA.

OPERATIONS:

 Mr. Caltabiano attended the transportation meeting to show support for the bus drivers and address the discipline concerns on the bus.

NURSE:

• The nurse began taking heights and weights of all students at Bowe.

STUDENT NOTES:

- Real Men Read has held several Summer Book Camp events at the Glassboro Public Library.
- The 6th grade Lunch/Gym Schedule has gone smoothly. All 6th grade students are receiving daily phys. Ed.
- The 6th grade STEM class has begun. Students are currently investing the meaning of STEM/STEAM and finding real life connections to the subject
- Our custodian, Barbara Myers, received a donation of \$175 and 6 brand new book cases from Walmart
 to help improved our readers workshop library. This was posted on Walmarts Facebook page and I
 shared it on the Thomas E. Bowe School Facebook page.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

- Back to School Night will be held on September 26th at 6:30.
- Bowe School Pictures will be held on September 27th.